
CITY OF SAN CLEMENTE 
Human Affairs Committee 
910 Calle Negocio 
San Clemente, CA 92672 
949-498-6083

April 11, 2023 

Ms. Teri Steel 
THE NOBLE PATH FOUNDATION 
420 N. El Camino Real 
San Clemente, CA 92672 

RE: Community Resource Fair, March 9, 2023 

Ms. Steel –  

Thank you for participating in the above-referenced community event hosted by the City 
of San Clemente’s Human Affairs Committee. Your support is appreciated and your 
attendance contributed the success of the committee’s first event since the pandemic. 

The 40 to 50 visitors that came through the fair walked away with a good understanding 
of what is available to those in need of services, such as yours.  

We are striving to build upon this year’s event in 2024, and The Noble Path Foundation 
will be on our list of organizations that we reach out to once we have a date to share. In 
the meantime, please reach out to us with any questions, comments, suggestions or 
referrals. All are welcome! 

Respectfully, 

Lisa Edone, Chairman  
HUMAN AFFAIRS COMMITTEE 
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